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Primate of Orthodox Church of Antioch greets
His Beatitude Metropolitan Onufry with his Name Day
On 27th June 2019, His Beatitude Patriarch John X of the Great Antioch and All the East sent a letter
to His Beatitude Metropolitan Onufry of Kiev and All Ukraine, greeting him with his Name Day and
expressing support for the Ukrainian Orthodox Church. The letter reads:
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